
   

From: Jeanne Quintana 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: NO Mandates 

 Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 4:20:14 PM 

To Nevada Health Department, 
Please do not require college students to take vaccines. 

Nothing should be required that is against their constitutional 
rights and the Nuremberg Code. Please respect students rights 
to make this decision on their own. Informed consent, NO to 
mandates. 

Sincerely, 
Jeanne Quintana 


